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Dear Vice Chancellor,

It is informed that the 2™ Annual National Teachers’ Congress
(NTC), supported by the “Government of Maharashtra, All India
Council for Technical Education (AICTE) and Association of Indian
Universities (AlU)" will be organized on January 10-12, 2018 at
MIT World Peace University, Kothrud, Pune. The NTC is a
platform for knowledge and information sharing for the faculty
members with an aim to have mutual qualitative growth so as to
ensure that graduates produced are globally competent and locally
relevant.

You may wish to encourage faculty members of your university to
participate in the said Congress. For further information or
clarification, you may contact Shri Rahul V. Karad, the Founder
Convener of the platform, on 09881721353, 8888815424/25 and
on email ir@nationalteacherscongress.com. The website
www.nationalteacherscongress.com can also be referred for
detailed information.

With regards,

Yours sincerely,
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(V.S. Chauhan)
The Vice Chancellor
Cotton University
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Guwahati




